
Nursery Curriculum Letter
Friday 8th November

Autumn 2024

Bear Cubs, Fox Cubs, Lion Cubs

The children have done so well this week, returning to school after their first break with a

smile on their faces and the confidence to talk about their holiday fun! Well done to everyone,

and thank you for sending in plenty of photos and props to help the children remember what

they wanted to talk about.

Curriculum
We will compare natural objects we have found during our Autumn walk and manmade

objects we find in the classroom.

Literacy
Communication
and Language

We will carry out lots of phonics activities such as going on listening walks, making

shakers and guessing what creature or musical instrument might make the hidden

sounds!

We will be reading the story Mouse Paint which is about 3 cheeky mice who explore

how to mix paints to create new colours, we will then practise mixing paints ourselves.

Maths We will play hide the teddy in the garden and learn positional language such as in, on,

under, next to and inbetween.

Physical
Development

Development of ongoing skills such as:

Go up steps & stairs, or climb up apparatus, using alternate feet 

Use one handed tools & equipment, e.g. making snips in paper with scissors

Use a comfortable grip with good control when holding pens and pencils

Continue to develop their movement, balancing, riding (scooters, trikes & bikes) & ball

skills.

Dates for the term 12th - 15th November - Learning together sessions will take place this week:

Bear Cubs from 11.00 - 11.45am on Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th

Fox Cubs & Lion Cubs from 2.45 - 3.30pm Tuesday 12th - Friday 15th November

Apologies for errors in the booking system, we are hopeful that it is all working

properly now.

Reminders ● If you have not yet returned your child’s wet weather kit please do so on

Monday.

● Please ensure your child has a named winter hat in the correct hat box, ready

for the cooler weather.



Special requests - continued

● In preparation for Christmas cake making we are in need of

empty, small (200g) tin cans i.e. baked beans or equivalent

which we bake mini Christmas cakes in. Many thanks in advance.

Learning at home

Porridge! – This week we have read different versions of the Goldilocks stories. To tie

in with this, you might like to make porridge and maybe try different toppings on it. Do

you prefer honey or sugar? Do you add fruit or eat it plain?

BUG CLUB E-BOOKS - please find your login details have been

stuck in the front of your blue home/school books

This week we will look at:

Thank you, the Nursery Team
Mrs Towner, Mrs Ludlam & Mrs Willmont


